

August 8, 1974

## Friends:

Well it's that time of the year again when the good old summer is starting to go into its slide once again. This Labor Day weekend we have another meet planned. This year's meet will be held at Limerock Raceway in Lakeville, Conn. on August 31-September 1. All members wishing to attend, please R.S.V.P. by writing or calling Bob Mariani or John Inloff, 434-2544 or 535-2811.

On arrival everyone will meet at the Limerock office near the barn. Signs will be posted at entrances. Members are urged to bring camping gear. Campers are encouraged to bring their own food. Beverages will be supplied. We encourage all members to stay for the weekend. A Saturday Night Bash is planned.

Sunday an official meeting including a Griffith display parade is planned. This meet will be published in popular magazines and newspapers so we expect to see everyone out there. Have a good and safe trip.

Limerock Raceway has race planned September 2nd. We can stay over if desired.

P.S. Check Your Fan Belts.

Bob Mariani